
NOTICE OF CLASS ACTION 
AGAINST BELL CANADA

NOTICE to all Québec consumers who subscribed to FIBE TV 
and/or FIBE Internet offered by Bell Canada between May 1st, 2012 
and March 30, 2017.

On March 30, 2017, the Superior Court of Québec authorized a 
class action in court file no. 500-06-000740-155.
 
The Court will be called upon to decide if, between May 1st, 2012 
and March 30, 2017, Bell Canada engaged in false, misleading, or 
deceptive acts or practices regarding the marketing, distribution 
and/or the sale of its FIBE TV and FIBE Internet Services regarding 
the fact that the network is totally comprised of fiber optics and that 
the quality and speed of the services are in accordance better. 
If so, whether Bell Canada is liable to the Group members for  
reimbursement of compensatory damages and punitive damages?

The Court has not yet ruled on the class action, nor on any 
compensation that may be awarded to class members. 

If you wish to remain a class member, you have nothing to do.  
On the other hand, if you wish to exclude yourself from the class 
action, you have until December 1st, 2017, to advise the registry of 
the Superior Court of Québec, District of Montréal, at 1 Notre-Dame 
Street East, Montréal, Québec, H2Y 1B6, by registered mail.
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